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Comments: To Whom it may Concern,

 

 

 

I wish to express my support of the Roadless Rule for the Tongass, and my opposition to any attempt to repeal it

or to weaken its protections, especially of old growth timber. History has proven that clearcutting old growth is not

economically or environmentally sustainable. The Tongas contains some of the earth's last old growth, in tact

coastal rainforest. To compromise Tongass protections for short-term economic gain is poor management and

poor stewardship.
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